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Site Utilities to be Moved on Sixth Street

During the next few months we will need to
relocate a fire hydrant from the north to the
south side of Sixth Street for the duration of
construction. It will be replaced at the
original location when the construction is
complete but the moved hydrant will remain
in place so the street will then have an
additional hydrant.

Two light poles will also be relocated to the
south side of the street and will be moved
back to the north side following the
construction.

A water line replacement is also required.
This will not require closing the street but
the water main will be shut down briefly.
The work will take place at night and the
shut-down will be limited to Sixth Street
between Seventh and Eighth Avenues.

Approvals have been received for all of these
changes.

Upcoming Work

Current construction work hours are Monday
through Friday, from 7:00 a.m. until 6:00
p.m. Some equipment deliveries are
expected on off hours and notices of early
deliveries will continue to be sent in
advance, as will notice of any other change
in the work hours. We do not anticipate

extended work hours during the next four
weeks.

The construction schedule for the next four
weeks, March 16 through April 15, includes
continued excavation and foundation work.

We expect that drilling will be completed
during April.
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For More Information...

This newsletter and previous issues are
available at nyp.org/Brooklyn. Click on the
"Center for Community Health Construction
Update" tile. Interested members of the
community can also request that the
newsletter be sent directly to their email
addresses by making this request to Lyn Hill
at lyh9001@nyp.org.
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In addition, a number of relevant
documents, including the Building
Monitoring Plan submitted to and accepted
by the Landmarks Preservation Commission,
can be accessed at:
https://projects.lendlease.com/PrologConve

rge/WebClient/navigate.aspx?projguid=467
78806-5€94-4f44-beb9-8e404a4bb6cf&Req
=folder&nomsg=1&Key=26344

User name: Community Task Force
Password: CTF11215

Questions/concerns about the project may
be addressed to:

Lyn S. Hill, Vice President for Communication
and External Affairs

at lyh9001@nyp.org or (718) 780-3301.

Questions/concerns about the construction
should be addressed to:

Sharon Stern, Community-Project PR Liaison
at Lendlease, (212) 592-6826.
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